Oxford Correspondence Studentbook
Thank you entirely much for downloading oxford correspondence studentbook.Maybe
you have knowledge that, people have see numerous period for their favorite
books when this oxford correspondence studentbook, but stop taking place in
harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a fine book in the same way as a mug of coffee in the
afternoon, otherwise they juggled like some harmful virus inside their
computer. oxford correspondence studentbook is user-friendly in our digital
library an online entry to it is set as public for that reason you can download
it instantly. Our digital library saves in multipart countries, allowing you to
get the most less latency time to download any of our books once this one.
Merely said, the oxford correspondence studentbook is universally compatible
later any devices to read.

English for the Pharmaceutical Industry Michaela Bücheler 2010-01
The Number Sense Stanislas Dehaene 2011-04-29 "Our understanding of how the
human brain performs mathematical calculations is far from complete. In The
Number Sense, Stanislas Dehaene offers readers an enlightening exploration of
the mathematical mind. Using research showing that human infants have a
rudimentary number sense, Dehaene suggests that this sense is as basic as our
perception of color, and that it is wired into the brain. But how then did we
leap from this basic number ability to trigonometry, calculus, and beyond?
Dehaene shows that it was the invention of symbolic systems of numerals that
started us on the climb to higher mathematics. Tracing the history of numbers,
we learn that in early times, people indicated numbers by pointing to part of
their bodies, and how Roman numerals were replaced by modern numbers. On the
way, we also discover many fascinating facts: for example, because Chinese
names for numbers are short, Chinese people can remember up to nine or ten
digits at a time, while English-speaking people can only remember seven. A
fascinating look at the crossroads where numbers and neurons intersect, The
Number Sense offers an intriguing tour of how the structure of the brain shapes
our mathematical abilities, and how math can open up a window on the human
mind"--Provided by publisher.
The Modern Student's Book of English Literature 1924
Jane Austen's Letters Jane Austen 2011-10-20 The fourth edition of Jane
Austen's Letters incorporates the findings of new scholarship to enrich our
understanding of Austen and give us the fullest view yet of her life and
family. The biographical and topographical indexes have been updated, a new
subject index has been created, and the contents of the notes added to the
general index.
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English for Legal Professionals Andrew Frost 2008
Advanced Masterclass CAE. Tricia Aspinall 1999
The Making of English Henry Bradley 1904
Legal English Rupert Haigh 2018-06-14 English is the dominant language of
international business relations, and a good working knowledge of the language
is essential for today’s legal or business professional. Legal English provides
a highly practical approach to the use of English in commercial legal contexts,
and covers crucial law terminology and legal concepts. Written with the needs
of both students and practitioners in mind, this book is particularly suitable
for readers whose first language is not English but need to use English on a
regular basis in legal contexts. The book covers both written and oral legal
communication in typical legal situations in a straightforward manner. As well
as including chapters on grammar and punctuation for legal writing, the book
features sections on contract-drafting, language for negotiation, meetings and
telephone conversations. This edition contains additional troubleshooting tips
for legal writing, guidance on good style, and new sections on writing law
essays and applying for legal positions.
Understanding Morphology Martin Haspelmath 2013-10-28 This new edition of
Understanding Morphology has been fully revised in line with the latest
research. It now includes 'big picture' questions to highlight central themes
in morphology, as well as research exercises for each chapter. Understanding
Morphology presents an introduction to the study of word structure that starts
at the very beginning. Assuming no knowledge of the field of morphology on the
part of the reader, the book presents a broad range of morphological phenomena
from a wide variety of languages. Starting with the core areas of inflection
and derivation, the book presents the interfaces between morphology and syntax
and between morphology and phonology. The synchronic study of word structure is
covered, as are the phenomena of diachronic change, such as analogy and
grammaticalization. Theories are presented clearly in accessible language with
the main purpose of shedding light on the data, rather than as a goal in
themselves. The authors consistently draw on the best research available, thus
utilizing and discussing both functionalist and generative theoretical
approaches. Each chapter includes a summary, suggestions for further reading,
and exercises. As such this is the ideal book for both beginning students of
linguistics, or anyone in a related discipline looking for a first introduction
to morphology.
Commercially Speaking: Student's Book Mark Irvine 1999-03-25 The course focuses
on the key language and communication skills needed in the workplace, with the
emphasis on commercial correspondence and telephoning practice. The approach is
skills-based, with the emphasis in the Student's Book on listening and
speaking. The Workbook has greater emphasis on reading and writing tasks. The
grammar syllabus is practical and thorough. Language points are clarified in
grammar boxes within the units, which are linked to more detailed language
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presentation in a Grammar Reference section at the back of the Student's
A lively storyline about four young people who go into business together
reflects students' experiences as they learn about the commercial world.
consistent unit structure, clear layout and signposting makes the course
to use. Each of the 13 units follows the same format: integrated reading
listening activities; practice in reading and producing commercial
correspondence; and activities to develop telephoning skills. Authentic
material supports reading and speaking activities.
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The Death of Expertise Tom Nichols 2017-02-01 Technology and increasing levels
of education have exposed people to more information than ever before. These
societal gains, however, have also helped fuel a surge in narcissistic and
misguided intellectual egalitarianism that has crippled informed debates on any
number of issues. Today, everyone knows everything: with only a quick trip
through WebMD or Wikipedia, average citizens believe themselves to be on an
equal intellectual footing with doctors and diplomats. All voices, even the
most ridiculous, demand to be taken with equal seriousness, and any claim to
the contrary is dismissed as undemocratic elitism. Tom Nichols' The Death of
Expertise shows how this rejection of experts has occurred: the openness of the
internet, the emergence of a customer satisfaction model in higher education,
and the transformation of the news industry into a 24-hour entertainment
machine, among other reasons. Paradoxically, the increasingly democratic
dissemination of information, rather than producing an educated public, has
instead created an army of ill-informed and angry citizens who denounce
intellectual achievement. When ordinary citizens believe that no one knows more
than anyone else, democratic institutions themselves are in danger of falling
either to populism or to technocracy or, in the worst case, a combination of
both. An update to the 2017breakout hit, the paperback edition of The Death of
Expertise provides a new foreword to cover the alarming exacerbation of these
trends in the aftermath of Donald Trump's election. Judging from events on the
ground since it first published, The Death of Expertise issues a warning about
the stability and survival of modern democracy in the Information Age that is
even more important today.
Oxford Latin Course M. G. Balme 1997 Designed for North American students, this
special version of the Oxford Latin Course combines the best features of both
modern and traditional methods of Latin teaching, providing an exciting,
stimulating introduction and approach to Latin based on the reading of original
texts. In this four-volume North American edition, the order of declensions
corresponds to customary U.S. usage, and the spelling has been Americanized. In
addition, it offers full-color illustrations and photographs throughout Parts I
and II and an expanded Teacher's Book with translations for each part. Parts IIII (now available in hardcover editions) are built around a narrative
detailing the life of Horace, now based more closely on historical sources,
which helps students to get to know real Romans--with their daily activities,
concerns, and habits--and to develop an understanding of Roman civilization
during the time of Cicero and Augustus. Part IV (paperback) is a reader
consisting of extracts from Caesar, Cicero, Catullus, Virgil, Livy, and Ovid.
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The second edition of the Oxford Latin Course has been carefully designed to
maximize student interest, understanding, and competence. It features a clearer
presentation of grammar, revised narrative passages, new background sections,
more emphasis on daily life and on the role of women, a greater number and
variety of exercises, and review chapters and tests. Each chapter opens with a
set of cartoons with Latin captions that illustrate new grammar points. A Latin
reading follows, with new vocabulary highlighted in the margins and follow-up
exercises that focus on reading comprehension and grammatical analysis. A
background essay in English concludes each chapter. Covering a variety of
topics--from history to food, from slavery to travel, these engaging essays
present a well-rounded picture of Augustan Rome. The Oxford Latin Course,
Second Edition offers today's students and teachers an exceptionally engaging
and attractive introduction to the language, literature, and culture of Rome-one that builds skills effectively and is exciting to use.
Introduction to Probability Models Sheldon M. Ross 2006-12-11 Introduction to
Probability Models, Tenth Edition, provides an introduction to elementary
probability theory and stochastic processes. There are two approaches to the
study of probability theory. One is heuristic and nonrigorous, and attempts to
develop in students an intuitive feel for the subject that enables him or her
to think probabilistically. The other approach attempts a rigorous development
of probability by using the tools of measure theory. The first approach is
employed in this text. The book begins by introducing basic concepts of
probability theory, such as the random variable, conditional probability, and
conditional expectation. This is followed by discussions of stochastic
processes, including Markov chains and Poison processes. The remaining chapters
cover queuing, reliability theory, Brownian motion, and simulation. Many
examples are worked out throughout the text, along with exercises to be solved
by students. This book will be particularly useful to those interested in
learning how probability theory can be applied to the study of phenomena in
fields such as engineering, computer science, management science, the physical
and social sciences, and operations research. Ideally, this text would be used
in a one-year course in probability models, or a one-semester course in
introductory probability theory or a course in elementary stochastic processes.
New to this Edition: 65% new chapter material including coverage of finite
capacity queues, insurance risk models and Markov chains Contains compulsory
material for new Exam 3 of the Society of Actuaries containing several sections
in the new exams Updated data, and a list of commonly used notations and
equations, a robust ancillary package, including a ISM, SSM, and test bank
Includes SPSS PASW Modeler and SAS JMP software packages which are widely used
in the field Hallmark features: Superior writing style Excellent exercises and
examples covering the wide breadth of coverage of probability topics Real-world
applications in engineering, science, business and economics
‘No historie so meete’ Jan Broadway 2017-10-03 This book explores the
importance of history to Elizabethan and early Stuart gentry and how this led
to a vibrant antiquarian culture. The family, town and county histories written
by the community, which form the core of the study, had an influence on the
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development of local history in England which lasted into the twentieth century
and is still felt today.
Речі першої професійної необхідності Тарнопольський О. Б. 2016-07-28 Книга для
викладача є невід’ємною частиною підручника, призначеного для навчання
англійської мови для спеціальних цілей студентів І курсу технічних та
економічних спеціальностей. Може використовуватися з І курсу навчання в усіх
групах, де студенти мають передсередній або близький до нього – В1 або А2 –
вихідний рівень володіння загальновживаною англійською мовою (General English).
Підручник є повністю орієнтованим на комунікацію у професійних цілях у всіх
чотирьох видах мовленнєвої діяльності: говорінні, аудіюванні, читанні та письмі
і навчає тим видам англомовної мовленнєвої комунікації, які неодмінно
використовуються в професійній діяльності будь-якого фахівця у всіх технічних
та економічних галузях.
Oxford English for Careers: Commerce 1: Student's Book Martyn Hobbs 2006-10-26
Authentic and up-to date information in every course, written and checked by
industry insiders Clear and straightforward structure, with each unit
containing a menu of learning outcomes, and an end-of-unit checklist with 'Can
do' tick boxes Teaches English in context, so students practise the language
and skills they need for the job in real work situations Real-world profiles
from genuine professionals in the 'It's my job' section offer authentic and
engaging insights into the industry Extra facts, figures, quotations, and
specialist terminology included in the top margin of unit pages Additional
activities and tests in the Teacher's Resource Book make the course suitable
for mixed-ability classes The Teacher's Resource Book provides specialist
background to the industry for every unit, as well as industry tips to support
non-expert teachers Project work in the Student's Book, additional activities
on the Student's Site, and a Key words list of essential vocabulary at the end
of every unit provide extra opportunities for revision
International Business Negotiations Pervez N. Ghauri 2003-09-30 Provides an
understanding about the impact of culture and communication on international
business negotiations. This work explores the problems faced by Western
managers while doing business abroad and offers guidelines for international
business negotiations. It also focuses on an important aspect of international
business: negotiations.
Student Book Klaus Boehm 2016-03-14 A comprehensive annually-updated guide to
higher education offering practical advice on courses and places to study. The
book deals with the mechanics of applying to college, and also information on
matters from finance and accommodation to a glossary of unfamiliar terms.
Mirrors and Windows Martina Huber-Kriegler 2003 Intercultural experiences pose
inevitable challenges to one's personal identity and communication skills. This
textbook wishes to help the trainer, the teacher and the learner in the process
by encouraging culture-general discussions about culture with a small c and by
using a reflective approach.
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The Blue Book of Grammar and Punctuation Lester Kaufman 2021-04-16 The
bestselling workbook and grammar guide, revised and updated! Hailed as one of
the best books around for teaching grammar, The Blue Book of Grammar and
Punctuation includes easy-to-understand rules, abundant examples, dozens of
reproducible quizzes, and pre- and post-tests to help teach grammar to middle
and high schoolers, college students, ESL students, homeschoolers, and more.
This concise, entertaining workbook makes learning English grammar and usage
simple and fun. This updated 12th edition reflects the latest updates to
English usage and grammar, and includes answers to all reproducible quizzes to
facilitate self-assessment and learning. Clear and concise, with easy-to-follow
explanations, offering "just the facts" on English grammar, punctuation, and
usage Fully updated to reflect the latest rules, along with even more quizzes
and pre- and post-tests to help teach grammar Ideal for students from seventh
grade through adulthood in the US and abroad For anyone who wants to understand
the major rules and subtle guidelines of English grammar and usage, The Blue
Book of Grammar and Punctuation offers comprehensive, straightforward
instruction.
Business Result David Grant (anglist.) 2017
Insight: Advanced: Student's Book Jayne Wildman 2013-12 insight will challenge,
develop and inspire your students.It will motivate and engage them with thought
provoking topics and information rich texts which will challenge their opinions
and inspire them to think critically about the world they live in.It will
prepare them for a life of learning with a clear focus on developing their
skills and autonomous learning habits.It will give your students a deeper
awareness of how language works, furnishing them with not just the meaning of
vocabulary but also the rules that govern its use, allowing your students to
use it with confidence.
Oxford Connect: Level 1: Students Book Ben Wetz 2019-08-08 - What is the value
of time?- How do groups work together?- Why do we tell stories?Oxford Discover
Futures sparks students' imaginations with thought-provoking questions inspiring them to think critically about the world around them.The inquirybased methodology of this course equips learners with 21st Century Skills in
critical thinking, communication, collaboration and creativity to prepare
students for success at school and beyond.Oxford Discover Futures is part of
the Oxford Discover Family, following on from Show and Tell and Oxford
Discover.
COMMUNICATION SKILLS FOR PROFESSIONALS, Second Edition KONAR, NIRA 2021-11-08
‘Communication Skills for Professionals’ is a time-tested book which aims to
equip students, academicians and professionals with all the necessary skills to
communicate effectively, so that they can thrive in this competitive world.
WHAT DOES THE BOOK CONTAIN This compact and student friendly text is divided in
several sections, and covers several topics like Detailed section on
Vocabulary. • Items of: grammar; verbs; phrasal verbs; voices; tenses;
transformation and synthesis of sentences. • ‘Rectification of Grammatical
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Errors’ in order to identify and correct errors. • Analysis of the 4 skills of
Listening, Speaking, Reading and Writing. • Skills of Technical Writing and
Public Speaking. • Body Language and Group Discussion. All these and more aims
to make the learner a winner, not only in his personal life, but also in his
Professional life. The book is easy to read and understand. Each point is
illustrated with examples from practical life. Even the grammar exercises and
all other activity-based questions have been skillfully designed and worked out
in Classrooms. WHAT IS NEW TO THIS EDITION • In the modern business world where
speed and ease of communication is very important E-mails have become widely
prevalent. An E-mail can even make or break a career. • Detailed discussions
have been shared in this Edition on how to write the perfect E-mail. • A
completely new chapter has been added on social media tools like LinkedIn,
Facebook and Twitter. Job seekers would learn how to upload their portfolios
and highlight their skills and achievements and connect with prospective
employers and collaborators. Book Reviews "I have been a regular user of the
book by Prof. Nira Konar and found it a very reliable resource. The chapters on
‘Group Discussion and Body Language’ are particularly helpful. Besides, the
chapter on ‘Communication Theory’ has been relevantly and effectively explained
keeping in mind the needs of the students. Overall, the book is very accessible
by all levels of students. It is a part of recommended reading for my
students." - Nandini Mukherjee Course Coordinator, Department of Communicative
English, St. Xavier's College, Kolkata "An extremely concise, lucidly written
and reader-friendly book, that serves as a handy reference manual for all inservice English language teachers of degree engineering colleges. The B.Tech
Communicative English syllabus has been closely followed, with detailed
sections on grammar, writing and comprehension. The chapters on vocabulary take
an insightful look at etymology, word origins, synonymy and antonymy. Detailed
word lists and practice exercises make the section extremely helpful for
practicing teachers. The sections on grammar are fairly detailed, offering a
thorough analysis of Verbs, Tenses, Voice, Narration, Transformation of
Sentences and Error Correction. There are plenty of practice exercises for the
teacher to choose from. Reading skills are well discussed and technical writing
is given all the importance and predominance it usually occupies in any course
on technical communication. The section on report writing is extremely useful
as a guide for teachers for teaching students the formatting and writing
essentials in documenting reports. There is a section on professional speaking
too, which enriches the content of the book. On the whole, the book is of
continuing usefulness and relevance in any technical English course and will be
used by teachers and students alike for many years to come." - Dr Indrajit Bose
Assistant Professor of English, GNIT, Kolkata "Dr. Konar's book acts as a
comprehensive guide to the students of professional, technical as well as basic
courses to hone their language skills. The language of the book is persuasive,
fluid and student-friendly which makes it useful even to the first generation
learners of English. The scope of this book extends from word-building to
report writing and covers almost all the thrust areas of language training in a
nutshell. Hence, it deserves a shelf-space in the library of any institution."
- Ayushman Banerjee, Assistant Professor in English, Haldia Government College,
Kolkata "This is one of the best books on 'Communication' available in the
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market. Dr. Nira Konar is a brand by herself whenever English Language Teaching
(ELT) comes into discussion. This compact edition discusses in detail the
various aspects of language ranging from Vocabulary, Grammar, Syntax to
effective communication in business. The book gives a clear reading of LSRW
skills such as writing, reading, listening, and public speaking. It further
confers different means of effective communication, situational dialogues, body
language, and group discussions. The book follows the present MAKAUT curriculum
of English for B.Tech 1st year 2nd Semester (HM-HU 201 & HM-HU 291) thoroughly.
It not only gives an overview of the Theory syllabus but also provides details
of Language Laboratory activities as well. “Communication Skills for
Professionals” enables the readers to express themselves clearly and
communicate effectively at the workplace. This book not only deals with the
rudiments of communication but also gives insights into the body language and
provides important tips on how to be successful at interviews and group
discussions. Primarily intended for students of engineering and technology, the
book will also be useful for Management students and the students of all
disciplines who want to acquire the skill in corporate communication and excel
in their respective professional areas." - Sohini Datta Assistant Professor,
Department of Management, IEM, Sector V, Salt Lake, Kolkata "Easy and in-depth
writing on the subject is the aim of this book. The author has put in here the
fruits of teaching the students from the wide-ranging and first-hand knowledge
of business speaking and writing, and listening in a friendly way. It is
enriched with extensive references. On every page of the book the students will
see how a simpler style of English is balanced with their need." - Dalia Sen
Assistant Professor, Bengal Institute of Technology (Under Techno India Group),
Kolkata
The Student Book 1979–80 Klaus Boehm 1979-08-31
English for Academic Research: A Guide for Teachers Adrian Wallwork 2016-05-19
Scientific English is possibly the most rewarding area of EFL teaching. It
differs from English for Academic Purposes (EAP) as it is directed to a much
smaller audience: PhD and postdoc students. Courses on Scientific English are
held in universities throughout the world, yet there is very little support for
teachers in understanding what to teach andhow to teach it. This guide is part
of the English for Academic Research series. Part 1 of the book sheds light on
the world of academia, the writing of research papers, and the role of journal
editors and reviewers. Part 2 gives practical suggestions on how to help your
students improve their presentation skills. In Part 3 you will learn how to
teach academic skills using nonacademic examples. Parts 1-3 are thus useful for
anyone involved in teaching academic English, whether they have used the other
books in the series or not. Part 4 suggests two syllabuses for teaching writing
and presenting skills, based on the two core books: English for Writing
Research Papers English for Presentations at International Conferences This
book will help you i) understand the world of your students (i.e. academic
research),ii) plan courses, and iii) exploit the What's the Buzz? sections in
the books on Writing, Presentations, Correspondence and Interacting on Campus.
Adrian Wallwork has written over 30 books covering General English (Cambridge
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University Press, Scholastic), Business English (Oxford University Press), and
Scientific English (Springer). He has trained several thousand PhD students
from all over the world to write and present their research. Adrian also runs a
scientific editing service: English forAcademics (E4AC).
Oxford Correspondence Workbook A. Ashley 2003-01-01 Shows you how to handle
enquiries, banking, insurance, personnel, and social correspondence. Improves
your written style by explaining the language of business correspondence. Saves
you time -- find what you need to know immediately.
Legal English Communication Skills Mia B. Ingels 2006
Oxford Handbook of Commercial Correspondence A. Ashley 2003-01-01 The essential
reference guide to writing effective business correspondence and– now revised
and updated.
U.S. History P. Scott Corbett 2017-12-19 Published by OpenStax College, U.S.
History covers the breadth of the chronological history of the United States
and also provides the necessary depth to ensure the course is manageable for
instructors and students alike. U.S. History is designed to meet the scope and
sequence requirements of most courses. The authors introduce key forces and
major developments that together form the American experience, with particular
attention paid to considering issues of race, class and gender. The text
provides a balanced approach to U.S. history, considering the people, events
and ideas that have shaped the United States from both the top down (politics,
economics, diplomacy) and bottom up (eyewitness accounts, lived experience).
English for Emails Rebecca Chapman 2007
English for Sales & Purchasing Lothar Gutjahr 2009
Jesus Christ, The Supreme Sacrifice Brian Reid 2017-01-23 This book contains a
wealth of background information that will help you deepen your understanding
and appreciation of all that Christ did on behalf of His people by His
sacrificial death on the cross. It will take you through the Old and New
Testament with an in-depth detail, step-by-step procedure of the old covenant
worship and sacrificial system prescribed by God and its rich cultural
significance. Some of the topic are the following: the ritual of the
sacrifices; daily, weekly, and monthly sacrifices; the feast of Passover,
Pentecost, the Day of Atonement, and others. Also how offerings and sacrifices
differed from each other, understanding the role of the priest in the
sacrificial offerings and worship of God, understanding why God required the
bloody killing of sacrificial animals. This book provide a unique insight of
the limitation of each one the those blood sacrifice, individually and
collective in the bible, then will show the supremacy Jesus sacrificial death,
which fulfill every one of these sacrifice to the minute detail. We will see in
the book among many other things how the death of Jesus the Christ provide what
the Levitical could not provide for us. Some of the benefits discuss in the
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book is which is made available, not only to the Jews, but to all mankind are
eternal life/everlasting life, forgiven and washed of our sins, redemption from
the transgression, partaking in a New and Better Covenant, no more need for
animal blood. Hebrews 9:12 states, "Neither by the blood of goats and calves,
but by his own blood he entered in once into the holy place, having obtained
eternal redemption for us."
Business Communication for Success Scott McLean 2010
Commercially Speaking: Student's Book Mark Irvine 1999-03-25 The course focuses
on the key language and communication skills needed in the workplace, with the
emphasis on commercial correspondence and telephoning practice. The approach is
skills-based, with the emphasis in the Student's Book on listening and
speaking. The Workbook has greater emphasis on reading and writing tasks. The
grammar syllabus is practical and thorough. Language points are clarified in
grammar boxes within the units, which are linked to more detailed language
presentation in a Grammar Reference section at the back of the Student's Book.
A lively storyline about four young people who go into business together
reflects students' experiences as they learn about the commercial world. The
consistent unit structure, clear layout and signposting makes the course easy
to use. Each of the 13 units follows the same format: integrated reading and
listening activities; practice in reading and producing commercial
correspondence; and activities to develop telephoning skills. Authentic
material supports reading and speaking activities.
English for Customer Care Rosemary Richey 2007 An expanding series of short,
specialist English courses for different professions, work skills, and
industries.
Oxford Practice Grammar John Eastwood 2007
Business Result 2E Elementary Student's Book Kate Baade 2020-07-28 Business
Result Second Edition offers business professionals more communication and
language practice than ever before, helping students develop relevant
communication skills they can use immediately in the workplace.
Business Correspondence Lin Lougheed 2003 The book contains lots of models of
letters, e-mails, faxes and memos. Units teach how to initiate new
correspondence and how to respond. Lots of tips about common business
expressions and practices. Controlled practice in the in grammar, vocabulary
and mechanics of everyday business writing.
Bus Result Elem Sb Pk David Grant 2009 With its communicative syllabus,
authentic business material, and expert tips from a leading management school,
plus interactive multi-media, Business Result helps students learn the
communication skills they need for work quickly and effectively.
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